
 

Driffield Northfield Infant School 
 

26th June 2019 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
The children in Year 2 will be taking part in a multi-skills morning at Driffield Junior School during on 
Wednesday 3rd July, as part of their transition.  We will return to school in time for lunch. 
 
As we have to be at the Junior School for 9.30am could you child please come to school on Wednesday 3rd 
July in:-  

 Trainers 
 Joggers 
 T-shirt 
 School sweatshirt 
 Long hair tied back 
 Waterproof – just in case 
 Pierced ears – studs removed or taped over please 

 
Children will come home in their P.E. kits on Monday 1st July after the sports afternoon.   
 
The children will also be going to Driffield Junior School on Thursday 4th July. They will be meeting their new 
classes, having lunch and will return to Northfield for 3.00pm.  The lunch is chicken pasta bake/tomato and 
basil pasta bake, crusty bread, vegetable medley and summer salad with tutti-frutti cake or fruit or yoghurt. 
Please complete and return the slip below by Monday 1st July indicating whether your child would like a hot 
school lunch or bring a packed lunch from home. 
 
Thank you  

 
Year 2 staff 

 
-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 
My child ………………………………………    Class ………………………………………….   
 
will bring a packed lunch to take to the Junior School on Thursday 4th July.  
 
will have a school dinner at the Junior School on Thursday 4th July.  
 
Signed …………………………………………………………… 
 
 


